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SYNOPSIS The Little Rock Fire Department requests approval of a 

contract with Motorola Solutions for the installation of 

a Mach Alert System. 

  

FISCAL IMPACT The total cost for the contract is $176,390.71 including 

taxes. Funds are available through the Fire Station 9 

Insurance (210519-S51B708) special project.  

  

RECOMMENDATION Approval 

  

BACKGROUND 

 

Fire Station 9 was destroyed in a tornado that struck Little 

Rock, Arkansas on March 31, 2023; a temporary fire station 

was constructed at 1509 Green Mountain Drive, Little 

Rock, Arkansas while a permanent location is being built.  

 

LRFD will utilize Sourcewell contract 042021-MOT. The 

quote is valid until May 23, 2025 

 


